July 1, 1970

The Superior 0il Co.
P. O. Box 1900
Midland, Texas 79701

ATTENTION: MR. 0O0.V. SIVAGE
Re: Collatt Estate Com. #1-J,
1-23-26, South Carlsbad-
Strawn Pool, Eddy County,
New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sivage:

By letter of June 1, 1970, this office returned, to Superior,
Form C-122, Multi~Point Back Pressure Test, for the subject
well. The test report was returned as it was not in compliance
with the Commission Manual For Back Pressure Testing of Natural
Gas Wells. A copy of our letter is enclosed.

To date the zeport of the requested retest has not been received
in this office.

Please be advised that if a proper test is not taken on the
subject well and if the results of this retest are not submitted
to this office by July 20, 1970, the well will be subject to
allowable cancelation.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
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